Deanery Synod Annual Report  2022-23

You may wonder what a Deanery Synod is.  Each diocese is divided into areas called deaneries.  These deaneries are made up of the parishes in the area. These parishes send clergy and lay representatives to the Deanery Synod, which meets around three times a year, and discusses and votes on finances and other matters, and listens to speakers on various subjects. Our Deanery is Arundel & Bognor Regis.

In June 2022, at St Mary's Climping, we listened to a talk by Revd Stephen Gurr on "Coming Out of Covid", and followed this with a discussion.

In October 2022, at St Peter and St Psul, Rustington, we started with the Annual Finance Meeting. For this first part we were joined by Worthing Deanery. This was followed by a talk on the Diocesan Strategy by Archdeacon Luke. 2023 is the year of the Old Testament, 2024 the year of the New Testament, with various appropriate studies and events.  2025 will be the 1700th anniversary of the Council of Nicea, and also the 950th anniversary of the moving from Selsey to Chichester of the Diocesan Mission.

In February 2023 we met at St Wilfred's, Bognor, and heard a talk by Coleen Jackson, from Portsmouth Diocese, on the Anna Chaplaincy, a spiritual mission to older people.

Janice Betson, one of All Saints' Deanery Synod reps.
